Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension
of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 227

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to you to voice my concern and dissension towards the extension of emergency
measures, including the extraordinary powers of the Chief Health Officer, Dr Jeanette Young.

These powers which impose restrictions on the free movement of citizens, their ability to
travel, conduct business, attend school, church or sport, as well as the power to issue
mandates on mask wearing, social distancing, the number of people gathering together at
one time, border closures, area lockdowns and quarantine mandates are all gross
overreaches of government and warrants discussion if not debate in parliament.

| would like to lodge a submission on the bill ‘Public Health and Other Legislation (Further
Expansion of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021°.

My details are as follows:
Patrick Flaherty

Kind regards,
Pat Flaherty
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